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September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to invite your family to attend our Open Evening on Tuesday 26 September
2023, 5:00pm – 7:00pm. The evening will provide the opportunity to visit all departments
in the Academy to experience a true reflection of the life of a student.  We pride ourselves
on our passion to create an exciting learning climate which we are keen to share with you.

Our academy has been on a journey of growth which has resulted in improvements in the
outcomes for students and the education we provide. 

We are currently full in a number of year groups and projections are that this will continue
into the future.  Outwood Academy Freeston is a very special, warm and welcoming place
to be.  I shall be sharing the Outwood Family of Schools vision of putting students at the
forefront of everything we do through a short presentation delivered twice.  This will take
place in the Hub at 5:30pm and 6.15pm.  It will also give you the opportunity to listen to
first hand experiences from our student representatives. Refreshments will be available
throughout the evening.  Please note that parking is limited so where possible could we ask
that you make alternative arrangements. 

If you are unable to attend the Open Evening, we welcome you to contact our Business
Manager, Mrs J Perkins, by emailing j.perkins@freeston.outwood.com to organise a more
convenient time to visit us. You can also obtain further information on our website
www.freeston.outwood.com 

We look forward to meeting you on the evening. 

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Allott
Principal
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